TrREASURY DEPARTMENT
OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY
WASHINGTON

May 27, 1942.

Dear Mr, Eocles:

On behalf of the Secretary I am acknowl-
edging the copy of the address whick you
delivered before the District of Columbia Bankers
Ascsociation in Washington on May 25. I shall be
very glad to bring the manuscript to Mr. Morgen-
thau's attention.

Sincerely yours
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/////’

H., S. Klotz,
Private Secretary.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles,
Chairman of the Board of Governors
of the Federal Reserve System,
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